
SUNNY HILLS UTILITY COMPANY, INC. 

June 9, 2022 

Jeff Massey 
County Administrator 
Washington County 
1331 South Blvd. 
Chipley, FL 32428 

FILED 6/9/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03513-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Re: Docket No. 20220066-WS-Application for increase in water rates in Washington County by Sunny 
Hills Utility Company, Inc. 

Dear Mr. Massey, 

Sunny Hills Utility Company, Inc. has filed a petition for a general rate case with the Florida Public 
Service Commission. A copy of the petition and Minimum Filing Requirements {MFRs) can be accessed 
on the Commission's website: http://www.psc.state.fl.us/ 

Pursuant to Section 367.091(2), Florida Statutes, 

Upon filing an application for new rates, the utility shall mail a copy of the application to 
the chief executive officer of the governing body of each county within the service areas 
included in the rate request. The governing body may petition the commission for leave 
to intervene in the rate change proceeding, and the commission shall grant intervenor 
status to any governing body that files a petition. 

Further a copy of the utility's rate case synopsis can also be accessed on the Commission's website . 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (727) 848-8292, ext. 245. 

Troy Rendell 
Vice President 
Investor Owned Utilities 
I I for Sunny Hills Utility Company, Inc. 

Cc: Commission Clerk, Florida Public Service Commission 

4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard"' New Port Richey, Florida 34652 
Tel: 727-848-8292 




